
 
 
 

 

               GREENE COUNTY COMMISSION 

                                           HAROLD BENGSCH                         BOB CIRTIN                               LINCOLN P.  HOUGH 

                                                             COMMISSIONER 1ST DISTRICT      PRESIDING COMMISSIONER       COMMISSIONER 2ND DISTRICT 

 

MINUTES 

Daily Briefing January 05, 2017 

Greene County Commission Office 

9:30 a.m. 

 

Present: Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, Lincoln Hough, Chris Coulter, Kevin Barnes, and Kate 

Morris. 

Presiding Commissioner Bob Cirtin called the meeting of January 05, 2017 to order. 

 

Resource Management Update 

Kevin Barnes told the Commission that his department quickly dealt with recent snow on the 

campus parking lots. He said working is progressing at Cox Tower. He’s currently working on 

replacing blinds for the windows of the Prosecuting Attorney Office floors and is looking into costs. 

He has also been working with Information Systems and Doug Shy of OSCA to ensure that the 

OSCA system is set up for the new location. Barnes said he recently met with the Judges to 

discuss construction on the north end of the Judicial Center and he believes that they now have 

a better understanding of the layout and strategy. The Department is currently working on a site 

plan for the Southerland Property with Paragon Architecture. Once that is done, they will move to 

working on space planning and design.   

 

 County Administrator Update    

Chris Coulter informed the Commission that three appointments would need to be made soon for 

the 911 Advisory Board. Seats becoming vacant are: at-large, fire departments, and 

municipalities. It was agreed to send a letter out to all Greene County mayors asking them to 

encourage prospective candidates to apply.  

 

Other Items 

Harold Bengsch stated that he would not be present at the Daily Briefing on January 10, as he 

would be attending a meeting of the Healthy Living Alliance. The Missouri Foundation for Health 

recently turned down the Health Department’s grant application, but said there is another grant 

coming up that better fits the mental health focus of the Healthy Living Alliance. The Health 

Department will pursue this.  

 

Commissioner Cirtin adjourned the meeting.  

 


